
  

  

 
Website
www.bristol.gov.uk 

 
  
 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 
 
Ms Hayley Evans
??? 

  
Reply to
foi@bristol.gov.uk
Our ref 16118129
Date 29 July 2021

 
 
 
 
 
Dear Ms Evans
 
Freedom of Information Act 2000
 
I can confirm that the information requested is held by Bristol City Council. I 
have detailed below the information that is being released to you. 

 
Please quote the reference number 16118129 in any future communications.

If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, you have the right to 

Questions BCC Response
1.1 Between September 1st 2020 and 
May the 1st 2021 how many Needs 
Assessment have BCC completed?

394 – this includes assessments resulting in an 
EHC plan or a decision not to issue.

data provide by EH and SF 02/06/21

1.2. Between these dates how many 
children and young people met face to 
face with an Educational Psychologist 
during the needs assessment? 

1st Sept –1st May
227 face to face for EHCNA
All assessments were Covid compliant 
therefore some could not take place face to 
face.
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ask for an internal review. Internal review requests should be submitted within 
two months of the date of receipt of the response to your original letter and 
should be sent to complaints.feedbxxx@xxxxxxx.xxv.uk.
 
 

If you are still dissatisfied with the Council’s response after the internal review 
you have a right of appeal to the Information Commissioner at:

The Information Commissioner's Office
Wycliffe House
Water Lane
Wilmslow
Cheshire SK9 5AF.
Telephone: 0303 123 1113

Website: www.ico.gov.uk

 
 
Yours sincerely
 
 
Bristol City Council


